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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Story of the week    

This week our story of the week was ‘The Hare and the Tortoise’. The children really 

enjoyed the story with the message of slow and steady wins the race. The book also 

had beautiful illustrations.  

Click on the link below to listen to the story.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rMpkt7vu2u0 

 

 

Baby photos  

Thank you very much for sending your child’s baby photo. The children have 

loved looking at the photos trying to guess who is who and talking about how they 

have changed. We have printed out the photos and made them into a book that 

the children can look at in the home corner.  

 

Maths  

This week we have introduced the children to estimation. The children needed to have a ‘clever guess’ 

without counting the objects being held in the adults hand. The children had some great guesses. 

Perhaps your child could estimate something at home e.g. how many chips they have on their plate.  

 

Threading  

This week the children have been talking about their favourite fruit and they have have cut around the 

shape of their favourite fruit. They then used the hole punch to create holes around the edge of the paper 

fruit and then lastly, they used wool to thread in and out of the holes. This was all great fine motor skills 

practice!  All of the fruits are going to be displayed together in a big fruit bowl on the wall! 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rMpkt7vu2u0


 

Book and a biscuit  

On behalf of the Rights Respecting Team and the whole of Templemoor, thank you so 
much for your generous contributions to The Mustard Seed Project. The children have 
absolutely loved taking part in Book and a Biscuit for the last 10 weeks. Your money 

will not only help with the daily running costs of the ‘Miche Bora Nursery and Primary 
School’ in Mombasa, but it will also help feed the children, fund playground and PE 
resources, purchase school uniforms and go towards the current campaign to purchase 

land as a playground for the school. Next week, the Rights Respecting Team will count the donations and we 
will write to you with our final total. 

Article 28: Every child has the right to an education. 

Sports Day 

We hope you can come along and support your child on Thursday for Sports Day. We look forward to 
seeing you there. 2pm till 3pm.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

From The Nursery Team    

Mrs Berry                            Miss Stevens                      Mrs Rowland                                   

 

 


